
February 13, 2009

Mark Jones
Baptist General Convention of Oklahoma
3800 N. May Avenue
Okla. City, OK  73112

Dear Mark:

I would like to submit the name of a Portland Avenue Baptist Church GA for completion of her Mission 
Ignition Challenge. Her name is Kayslee Decker and she is a 4th grader at Buchanan Elementary 
School. Below is a list of her completed projects:

BRONZE: Made Invitations to VBS for neighborhood kids which were distributed at our
Neighborhood LUAU on Memorial Weekend.
Went “Valentine” caroling to homebound members on Feb. 11, 2009.

SILVER: Visited with a lonely neighbor—several times over the past year.
Made a large “Thank You” card for the school custodian in September 2008.

GOLD: Sent a drawing, note and a Bible to a Soldier in February 2009.
Made “Valentine” placemats for Homebound & Nursing Home Church
Members which were delivered by our Senior Adult Visitation Team in February 2009.

Additional ministry projects that Kayslee participated in include: Helped make and deliver “Easter” 
baskets to homebound members Good Friday 2008; Helped pack and deliver food baskets for 
Thanksgiving and Christmas 2008; Making a sock puppet to collect money in for the Lottie Moon 
Christmas offering, November 2008; Brought new socks to decorate the PABC Children’s Ministry 
Christmas Tree for the Baptist Mission Center, December 2008; Helped deliver socks and gloves to the 
Baptist Mission Center, January 2009.

Kayslee is an outstanding GA who truly has a heart for sharing God’s love with others. For Valentine’s 
Day this year, she made her own valentines for her 4th grade class at school. I have attached a copy of 
her “evangelistic” valentine which includes her original poem.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
We’re looking forward to attending Mission Ignition 2009.

God Bless You,

Gina McKean
Director of Children’s Ministries
gmckean@portlandavenue.org
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